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February 28, 2008

License No. 06-00217-06
Docket No. 030-03754
Mail Control No. 141686

Ms. Laurie Kauffman

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
475 Allentown Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Subject: Environmental Information Report
Reference: Letter, J.F. Conant (ABB) to L. Kauffman (NRC), dated January 29, 2008
Dear Ms. Kauffman:

The Reference letter submitted ABB Inc.’s (ABB) Decommissioning Plan (DP) Revision
I for NRC review and approval. As discussed on the telephone with Mr. James Schmidt
on February 26, 2008, we are submitting the enclosed Environmental Information Report
(EIR) in lieu of “An Applicant’s Environmental Report in accordance with 10 CFR
51.45...”, which was incorrectly cited in the Reference letter. This EIR submittal serves
to provide environmental information to the NRC, as committed in the Reference letter,
in support of its review of ABB’s DP Revision 1.

If there are any questions or comments regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to
contact the Radiation Safety Officer, Heath Downey, at (207) 939-5560 or me at (860)
285-5002, or by E-mail at john.conant@us.abb.com.

Sincerely,
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John F. Conant
Senior Project Manager

Enclosures
XC: Charles Petrillo (Town of Windsor)

James Schmidt (NRC Region I)
Edward Wilds (CTDEP)
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